DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY & INSPECTIONS (DSI)
ANGIE WIESE, PE(MN), CBO, DIRECTOR

SAINT PAUL

SAFETY & INSPECTIONS 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806
Tel: 651-266-8989 | Fax: 651-266-9124

February 7, 2025

Donna M Lorix Tr/Richard Lorix
1824 Lagoon Ln
Cape Coral FL 33914-2509

Dear Sir or Madam:

The City of St. Paul has recently ordered the property at 515-517 SNELLING AVE N to be
secured, on Sunday February 02, 2025 at 11:06am. This work was authorized by the
responding St. Paul Police Department (CN# 25-017-945). The cost of this action is
$310.00, plus City of Saint Paul administration fees of $164.00.

This work was ordered by a city official to abate a nuisance condition which comprised
an emergency. The Department of Safety and Inspections, Code Enforcement Division,
can provide more detailed information on this nuisance condition upon request.

In several weeks, the registered property owner will receive notice of an assessment
against the property for $474.00 in charges. At that time, there will be the opportunity to
pay the assessment to the City of Saint Paul Office of Real Estate Assessments or appeal
the charges before the Legislative Hearing Office and City Council. Note: this assessment
CANNOT be paid directly to the Department of Safety and Inspections.

The Office of Real Estate Assessments can be reached at 651-266-8858. If you have any
other questions, you can contact me at 651-266-1947.
Sincerely,

James Hoffman
Vacant Building Supervisor
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